Delegation material from David Barker

From:
To: Mailbox, Clerks

Subject: 2020 Lakeshore Road Statutory Public Meeting.

Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 10:39:51 AM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to delegate at tonight's meeting. My question may take 2 minutes to read.

"Recently Councilor Kearns at her monthly ward meeting with constituents stated that the Brant St. & Lakeshore Road was the busiest intersection in the City as respects pedestrian crossings. That being so and with each developer of a high rise in that area claiming their development will attract more people to live in and visit the area, I would like to suggest the City make it a condition of whatever gets approved to require the developer to construct at Brant Street a pedestrian subway running north south under Lakeshore Road. The benefits are obvious:-

- Pedestrians and vehicles would no longer compete for space at the intersection,
- it would form a safe physical link between, the new development/Spencer Smith Park and the downtown core"

David Barker
Lakeshore Road
Burlington, Ontario

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.